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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
The Year 6 children who are going to the Academy in September have been invited 
to the attend a transition assembly on Thursday 20th June from 10am to 11am. We 
will return to school in time for lunch as normal. The children will need to wear their 
normal school uniform and have a waterproof coat with them. 
 
As part of their transition experience we will be walking the children to the Academy 
so that our staff can show them a safe route and discuss road safety with them to 
help them with their journey to school in September. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below by THURSDAY 13th JUNE. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Mulholland and Mr Baxendale 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
...................................................................................................................................... 
 

Year 6 Winsford Academy Transition Assembly 
 

 
Name of child......................................................   Class.. ..................... 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Academy visit   
I do not want my child to attend the Academy visit    
 
 
Signed...............................................  Date................................... 
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